
From: Beverly Strassmann  
Sent: Tuesday, July 18, 2017 4:39 PM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org>; Warpehoski, Chuck <CWarpehoski@a2gov.org>; Eaton, Jack 
<JEaton@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Sprint tower for the flooded Fingerle site? Seriously? 

 

Please find attached one of many photos showing that the proposed 214 E. Madison 
site (Ward 4) for the Sprint cell tower is in the floodway.   
 
As president of the Germantown neighborhood association south of Packard, please 
note that the local community strenuously objects and will resist this blatantly flawed 
plan. 
 
Sincerely yours, 
Beverly Strassmann 
545 S. 5th Ave 
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